
Hi there,

I'm registering my concerns about the proposed housing developments at Hadley Wood 
and also at Winchmore Hill Sainsburys.

We need to maintain as much of the green belt in our community as possible. Hadley 
Wood is vital part of the environmental heart of Enfield and needs to be not only 
maintained but also encouraged even more for bio diversity and also for the people in the 
community.

The development of Sainsbury's Winchmore Hill will reduce much needed services for the 
community, especially the elderly, and also remove more of the green belt from the 
community.

Please pass this onto the relevant party along with the others who feel the same.

Sincerely,

2743


